Development Clerk

R
From: Frank A. Magnera <FMagnera@canandaiguanewyork.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 4:07 PM
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: CPN-18-066 - Centerpointe Apts

Good Afternoon,

I reviewed the drawings for application CPN-18-066 (Centerpointe Apts.) and do not have any comments at this time.

Thank you! Have a great day!
In Service,

Frank Magnera

Fire Chief

City of Canandaigua Fire Department
335 South Main Street

Canandaigua, NY 14424
(585)337-2124 Office

(585)396-5052 Fire Station # 1
(502)316-2200 Cell
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